
 
   

  

AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 13                             Dated   18.2.2020  

To 

The Chairman-cum-Managing Director 
 South Eastern Coalfields Limited, 
SECL Bhawan, Seepat Road,  
Bilaspur  (C.G)-495006 

Email :  cmd.secl.cil@coalindia.in 

. 
Sub:- Request for releasing arrear PRP  for Jan- March ,2017(FY 2016-17)   to  retirees. 

  

Dear Sir, 

  

It is gathered that many retired executives have not been paid PRP for the above period. While we appreciate for 
releasing PRP payment for FY 2016-17 to working executives, the same has not been paid to executives who 
retired in 2017,2018 and 2019.  

  

It is requested  for issuance of  direction to  concerned officials to hasten the process of releasing this arrear PRP 
to these retirees. 

  

In anticipation of a favourable response, 

 

Regards, 

 

P. K. Singh Rathor 

Principal General Secretary, AIACE 
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